
 

 

  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT: The content below is provided for informational purposes only.  

The Guaranteed Access Partnership Program is managed by the participating institutions. The 

Maryland Higher Education Commission does not oversee the program.  

The Guaranteed Access Partnership Program (GAPP) was created in 2016 and provides a matching grant 
award to eligible Maryland students who receive a Guaranteed Access Grant and enroll at a participating 
Maryland independent college or university as a new undergraduate student.  
 
The Maryland institutions that are participating include:  
 

 Capitol Technology University 

 Goucher College 

 Hood College 

 Johns Hopkins University 

 Loyola University Maryland 

 Maryland Institute College of Art 

 McDaniel College  

 Mount St. Mary’s University 

 Notre Dame of Maryland University 

 Stevenson University 

 St. John’s College 

 Washington Adventist University 

 Washington College 
 
To learn about GAPP at your institution and your potential eligibility, please contact your institution’s financial 
aid office so that they may assist you in completing the process. 
 
Additional information about GAPP can be found on the Maryland Independent College and University 
Associate (MICUA) website.  

Maryland Higher Education Commission 
Office of Student Financial Aid 
217 E. Redwood St, Ste 2100 
Balitmore, MD 21202 
(410) 767-3300; (800) 974-0203 
TTY for the Deaf – (800) 735-2258 
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